
Maine School Administrative District No. 59 
486 Main St., Madison, ME 04950 

Tel. (207)696-3323. Fax (207)696-5631 
 

Chris Roy, Transportation and Maintenance Director 
Vicki Collins, Special Education Director 

Bonnie Levesque, Superintendent of Schools 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
MSAD #59 recently submitted a plan to the Maine Department of Education to account for 
three of the five storm days the district has used to date.  The plan was approved and 
adjustments have been made to the school calendar (see attached calendar). Changes to 
the calendar are in bold. 
 
The most notable change is in March. The 14th was going to be an early release and the 15th 
a workshop day for staff.  The 14th and the 15th are now full student days. The 
administration and staff recognize plans might have already been made for the long 
weekend in March, and do not expect you to cancel plans. Work can be sent to do while you 
are away.  
 
The early release on May 8th has been changed to a full day. Two early release days on April 
3rd and May 24th have been switched to remote learning in the afternoon for the students.  
Expectations for these remote learning afternoons will be sent home from each of the 
schools ahead of time. 
 
The administration and staff recognize that the longer we go to school in June the attention 
span for the students decreases.  It is our hope to have the regular school days done by the 
middle of the month, and to not have to change the graduation date for the seniors.  Using 
a creative plan to make up seat time for the students, we are optimistic this can happen. 
 
Summer School information will be available soon.  Our hope is to offer two sessions, and 
with the changes to the calendar, this can happen without overlap between summer school 
and summer rec. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we navigate the changes. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bonnie Levesque 
Superintendent of Schools 
MSAD #59 



 


